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Monday 20th June 2022 

 

Dear parents 

Puffins Class Beach Day – Monday 27th June 2022 

We are excited to say that Puffins Class will taking part in a Beach Day on Monday 27th June at 

Sennen beach with fully qualified instructors from Sennen Surfing Centre. The school will be funding 

this activity through Sports Premium funding so there is no cost to parents.  

 

They will be leaving school after morning registration and will be back for the end of the school day. 

They will travel by hired coach and Miss Finch, Mr Francis, Miss Trembath and Mrs Williams will 

accompany them. Children will be eating lunch at the beach so a packed lunch is required. Please 

let the school office know if you require a packed lunch for your child.  Wetsuits will be provided 

unless your child would like to bring their own.  

 

Your child will need to bring: 

 

 Swimwear 

 A towel 

 A packed lunch + an extra snack (Please let the school office know if you require a packed lunch 

for your child).   

 A water bottle 

 Sun cream 

  

 A hat 

 Warm clothing 

 A plastic bag for wet items 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mr Mark Francis 

Head Teacher 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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